FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 16, 2020

Attn: Nathan Merritt

Systems & Technology Research
600 W Cummings Park, Suite 6500
Woburn, MA 01801

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Nathan Merritt,
This refers to application, File No. 0213-EX-ST-2020, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. NTIA
objected to the FCC STA request on behalf of Systems & Technology Research for Defuniak Springs, FL
during the period 1 April 2020 thru 30 September 2020, for the following reason(s):
1. There are no plans for Government sponsored tests for DARPA/AFRL at Defuniak Springs, FL.
2. Testing is not permitted to take place over the residential area of Defuniak Springs. Testing must take
place within the boundaries of the Eglin Test Range Complex.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 54113
Sincerely,
Anthony Serafini

Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



